
   TOWN OF MILTON 

   2024 Milton Seasonal Beach Access Pass    

   Weekends: Memorial Day to Labor Day  Weekdays:  June 17 -  September 2, 2023    

Operation Hours from 8:00 am to 8:00 pm (beginning June ) (weather permitting) 

  Residents may purchase a family beach pass, which includes access for (Heads of Households & their Minor 

Children). Passes are per family, not per residence. Each family must purchase their own pass to use the beach 

facility.The beach pass will allow access to the beach for the 2023 Season. Your children must be listed on your pass. 

Anyone not listed on your pass will be considered a guest and will have to pay the daily entry fee. Grandparents may 

puchase a season pass and list their grandchildren as their dependents on their pass. Milton/Milton Mills Seniors 

age 65+ may access the beach by showing a picture ID & proof of residency. All residents must follow the above 

listed guidelines when brining non-resident guests to the property. Any misuse of a pass will result in the pass being 

revoked without reimbursement. Your pass must be  presented to the gatekeepers to allow access to the beach. 

  Milton Town Beach is a “Swim at your own risk” facility.  There are no lifeguards on duty.  Children must be 

supervised at all times. Children under the (age of 12 yrs.) must have direct supervision by someone (18yrs or older), 

this includes to and from the bathrooms. Our bathrooms are only as clean as the previous visitor leaves them. Please 

pick up after yourself and your children. All trash is carry in/ carry out, plastic trash bags are avialable at the 

gatehouse if needed. Grills may be used, but must be extinguished, and all debris removed when you are finished 

grilling. Never leave a hot grill unattended. Safety is everyones responsibility.     

  No boats/watercrafts of any kind allowed to operate in or near the swim area, nor are they allowed to moor. Any 

violation of this rule should be reported immediately to the Milton Police Department at (603-652-4500).  

  We close promptly at 8:00 pm. Our gatekeepers must leave at the end of their shifts and lock the gates. Please plan 

your time accordingly. If your vehicle gets locked on the premises because you did not exit the property at closing 

time, you must call the Milton Police Department to have them open the gate for you. Repeated failure to comply with 

this regulation will result in your pass being revoked without reimbursement.   

  PARKING: There are designated handi-capped parking spots adjacent to the gazebo. These spots are on a first 

come basis. There are also designated vehicle, and boat trailer parking spots. Please park in the appropriate 

designated space for your vehicle. The area next to the boat launch is posted as Emergency Vehicles Only, any 

unauthorized vehicle parked in that area will be towed or ticketed at the owners expense.  

 The following items are Prohibited:** Pets of any kind ** Alcohol ** Glass bottles/containers ** Firework 

** open fires ** propane tanks ** vehicles on the  beach** or ** Smoking (anywhere other than inside your 

vehicle). 

No Vehicles/Trailers may be left overnight on MiltonTown Property.  

 No Feeding Water Fowl or leaving scraps for them (This includes ducks, geese, sea gulls or any other birds)   

 For More information please contact the Milton Recreation Department at (603) 652-7308 or (603) 834-0279 or 

email: recreation@miltonnh-us.com.  
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